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Faculty Leadership Development Programme namely ‘Nurturing Future
Leadership Programme’ (NFLP) is being run under the aegis of Malaviya Mission
Teacher Training Programme (MMTTP). The programme is being anchored by
NIEPA.

2. The first batch of the NFLP has been completed. More than 500 faculty members
of Centrally Funded Institutions participated and successfully trained through the
Programme.

3.1t has been decided that the second batch of the programme will be conducted
in the month of May- June 2024. Accordingly, you are requested to prepare a
calendar of your training programme for the entire year with detailed plan for
conducting the programme and start the process of seeking nomination of
participants for the second batch. Recommendation of the Programme
Implementation Committee (PIC) of NFLP (copy enclosed) may kindly be adhered
to while conducting the programme.

4. I would also like to request you to submit the utilization certificates of your
Institution towards conducting the first batch of programme so that funds can be
released for the subsequent programme.

With regards,

Yours sincerely

Encl. As above. Q )
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(Rina Sonowal Kouli)

Vice Chancellor / Heads / Director of Institutions,
(As per list attached)

Copy to:
(i) VC, NIEPA
(ii)Program Coordinators {As per list attached}




